
FALL IS IN THE AIR 

 

We ask that you take advantage of this opportunity to 

clean up your property and beautify the City of Hadley. 

Happy Fall Y’all! 

 

 
With the fall season upon us, the City of Hadley encourages city property 

owners to utilize the brush site, located at the north end of Main Street 

(across the street from Hadley Farmers Elevator office) when cleaning up.  
Please be considerate of others and note the following guidelines: 

Items Allowed            Items NOT Allowed 

 

 

 

• Tree Branches & Sticks 

• Leaves 

• Grass Clippings 

• General Yard Waste 

• Garden Waste 

• Household Trash 

• Recyclables 

• General Junk Items 

• Furniture 

• Demolition/Remodeling Debris 

 

Questions? 

Contact Riley Engbarth, 

Clerk/Treasurer 

at (507) 626-1199 or by email at 

cityofhadley@gmail.com. 

 

Thank-you for your cooperation! 

Previously, misuse of the city brush site has been observed and inappropriate 

items have been left behind. The brush site is under 24-hour surveillance and 

those found violating the guidelines will be prosecuted.  

If misuse continues, the City of Hadley may have to close the site or ultimately 

risk losing this benefit for all property owners, as a result of DNR enforcement.  
 

NOTICE 

mailto:cityofhadley@gmail.com

